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Maryland Medicaid and the Behavioral Health Administration need your 
assistance.  Below is a short survey to allow the Department to get a better 
understanding of the consumer population you are serving.  Please 
complete for all consumers with a Medicare status (both under and over 
65).  Attached is the current Federal Poverty Level chart for respondents 
use in answering survey questions. 
 
 
 Please complete the survey at your earliest convenience. 
 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/39BB526 
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
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